
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
24 August 2023 
 
Applications opening soon for 2024 Apprenticeship and Traineeship Program 
 
Applications are opening soon for Gladstone Regional Council’s 2024 Apprenticeship and Traineeship 
Program. 
 
A wide variety of opportunities exist for the 2024 intake and all roles include on-the-job training and 
support that will develop employability skills, knowledge and experience. 
 
Positions available for the 2024 intake include: 
 

 Business Administration Trainees (x11) 
 Electrician (x2) 
 Process operator (x2)  
 Business (Certificate IV) 
 Diesel Fitter 
 Mechanical Fitter  
 Live Production 
 Conservation and Land Management 
 Parks and Gardens Apprentice 
 Pest Management Trainee. 

 
Gladstone Region Mayor Matt Burnett said applications open on Monday 28 August 2023, closing 
Friday 15 September. 
 
“Now is the perfect time to start preparing your application ahead of the submission window,” 
Councillor Burnett said. 
 
“Our Apprenticeship and Traineeship program consists of a blend of hands-on practical works, 
learning from experienced leaders and classroom education to develop theoretical knowledge. 
 
“We have many success stories from this program and by simply submitting your application you 
could potentially carve out a long and rewarding career at Council.” 
 
Visit www.gladstone.qld.gov.au/apprenticeships-traineeships to learn more about Council’s 2024 
Apprenticeship and Traineeship Program. 
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